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From: Burton, Luke

Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 12:24 PM

To: Thacker.Casey@DOL.GOV

Cc: williams.meekness@dol.gov

Subject: RE: [EXT] FOIA-2023-F-13135

Hello and Happy New Year,  

I wanted to touch base on the status of this response, as I believe the 60-working-day-response estimate has now 
passed. Happy to discuss by phone (513-906-0077) as well.  

Thank you,  

Luke 

Luke Burton
Senior Associate 
Squire Patton Boggs (US) LLP 
201 E. Fourth St., Suite 1900 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45202 

T  +1 513 361 1274 
O  +1 513 361 1200 
F  +1 513 361 1201 
M  +1 513 906 0077 

luke.burton@squirepb.com | squirepattonboggs.com

Find Us: Twitter | LinkedIn | Facebook | Instagram

From: Thacker.Casey@DOL.GOV <Thacker.Casey@DOL.GOV>  
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 10:43 AM 
To: Burton, Luke <luke.burton@squirepb.com> 
Cc: williams.meekness@dol.gov 
Subject: [EXT] FOIA-2023-F-13135 

Hello,  

Attached you will find the acknowledgment letter for your request.  

We continue to process your request. 

Thank you, 

Casey E. Thacker  
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